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Parental involvement:  Parents with

particular skills or interests and time to

spare are encouraged to approach the

teachers or the Parent Class Reps with

their ideas.  Or watch out for ‘Help

Wanted’ notices from the staff and the

class reps.Voluntary contr ibutions forms
were distr ibuted last  week.   (A
copy can be found on the school
website under ‘Newsletters . ’ )   Al l
support  is  much appreciated.

Next school  disco:   6pm-9pm
Friday March 14th.   Detai ls  to
fol low. . . .

The mobile farm vis its  the school
this  Wednesday.  (Junior  infants -
3rd class . )  The mobile
planetarium comes to us this
Fr iday.  (4th-6th classes . )  Both
vis its  kindly funded by our PTA
Committee.

World Book Day tokens wi l l  be
distr ibuted to the chi ldren this
week.   They can be exchanged
for a free book in part ic ipating
book shops.   

in brief
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Photos:  ‘Annie’ - performed by the two Second Classes.      

in brief

I f  you shop at  Tesco Gorey please use
your blue Tesco tokens to vote for  Gorey
Educate Together National  School !  Blue
tokens = money for  our school !  Please
spread the word.  Thank you.

The Class WhatsApp Groups
Code of  Conduct can be viewed
on the school  website under
‘Pol ic ies . ’

The minutes of  PTA meetings
and Board of  Management
meetings can also be viewed on
the school  website ,  under
‘Latest  News. ’

We wi l l  celebrate Seachtain na
Gaei lge ( I r ish language week)
next week.   Lots of  act iv it ies  are
planned for  the chi ldren!
(Check Class Dojo for  photos. )

Wanted :  Donations of  disused tablets ,  iPads,
etc .  for  use in our special  c lasses .  Devices can
be dropped to the school  off ice .  Thank you.


